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Keep up with Clinic News: 

           At Cicero Animal Clinic, P.C. it is always our goal to provide the best possible healthcare 

to your pets and the best possible customer service to you. We believe in treating our clients 
and their pets as part of our family and make every effort to go above and beyond your 
expectations. 
          Each year our Doctors and staff are kept up to date on the latest diseases, treatments and 
recommendations through continuing education to make sure we are always up to speed with 
the changes and challenges in veterinary medicine.  

Cicero Animal Clinic, P.C. is dedicated to providing  

Compassionate care 
Amicable staff and surroundings 
Recognition of the human/pet bond 
Education to prolong the quality of life                             

Our mission is simple and we strive to uphold it.  

 

If you decide you do not want to be subscribed to our newsletter, (we hope you do!) simply follow the unsubscribe link at the bottom of this 
email.  

 

 



Welcome to the CAC family! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Faye Josephine 

~9.17.18~ 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tori 

 

 



Happy Visit Reward Program 
It’s very important to us at Cicero Animal Clinic, P.C. that your pet is not full of fright 

while they are in our office. We implement many things behind the scenes to help ensure your 
pet is as comfortable as they can be. We spray calming pheromones (learn more below), study 
and practice fear-free techniques and restraining and genuinely care about your pet’s state of 
mind while in our hospital. We are putting these strategies into action by creating our Happy 
Visit Reward Program! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What else can aide in keeping your dog or cat calm and more at ease while traveling, at the Vet 
or even at home? Calming Pheromones! We now offer complimentary sprays of Feliway (for 
cats) and Adaptil (for dogs) Calming Pheromones in the office. Just ask an employee for your 
sample! 

 

 

Get a Free 

Prize on 

your 3rd 

Happy 

Visit! 



Dental   Special 

February is National Pet Dental Health Month! 

 

 

 

 

 

                

                

                 The most commonly seen disease in pets is dental disease. 

Poor dental health is painful, inhibits eating and predisposes your pet     

to other major health concerns such as heart, kidney and liver disease. 

While brushing your pet’s teeth regularly is helpful, the best way to   

evaluate and maintain your pet’s oral health is by having a 

comprehensive dental cleaning. 

 In recognition of the upcoming National Pet Dental Health month 

in February, we are offering a special rebate on your pet’s pre-

anesthetic physical evaluation (a $47 value) to be used at the time of 

your pet’s dental cleaning during the months of February or March.  

(All pets undergoing anesthetic procedures must be examined by one of our veterinarians within four (4) 

weeks prior to the procedure.  Your pet(s) must be up to date on all required vaccines and dogs must be 

up to date on their heartworm test.) 



Before you say “AHHHH” 
 

 

 

Teeth Brushing 101:  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 



 

 

 

 

  

 


